
MENDELBLATT PARKING INFO 

MARCH 4-5, 2023 

WITH THE GRAND PRIX HAPPENING THIS WEEKEND, WE HAVE SECURED ENOUGH PARKING FOR EACH 

TEAM TO BRING TWO VEHICLES IN LOTS 9 AND 11. THERE WILL BE A MAP THAT SHOWS WHERE THESE 

LOTS ARE ON CAMPUS. EACH TEAM WILL NEED TO COME TO THE SAILING CENTER AND RECEIVE A 

PARKING PASS TO BE DISPLAYED ON THE DASH. 

ANY QUESTIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO JORDANBYRD@USF.EDU 


